THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF

THE CHANCELLOR September 10, 1943

Memo to: Dr. Allen
Dear Dre. Allen:

This is just to remind you that Hoch Auditorium has
been reserved for the V-12 physics examination on Saturday,
September 11 from 1:15 to 2:30.

Sincerely yours

Executive Secretary
RN:asd



